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4.0  COMMENTS OF OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY 
 
4.5 Councillor Gray observed that amber may be a more realistic indicator for 

Performance Indicator KA5 as it was optimistic to claim this project was on 
track. 

 
4.6 It was further observed by Councillor Gray that some indicators had no set 

target which therefore made it difficult to ascertain progress. The Panel heard 
that this was acknowledged and that the targets and indicators would be 
reviewed with the introduction of the new Corporate Plan in the coming months. 

 
 


